
 

 

 

 

 

April 15, 2017 

 

To all my dear patients, 

You have given me so many years in the amazing career of pediatric dentistry. I have often said I have 
the best job ever! I have been so fortunate to have been a part of your health care team. 

Over the years, you have given me artwork, hugs, successes, and yes, some challenges. I am humbled 
that your parents entrusted me with your dental care. I thank them all for allowing me to have an active 
role in your dental care and for giving me the opportunity to watch you grow. 

I feel that I have reached the place in my career that I must pass the torch to my friend and colleague, 
Dr. Erin Knierim. I will be retiring as of June 30, 2017 and I know you will have the best care in her most 
capable and loving hands. 

I thank all the parents and my patients for your trust, your patience and your friendship and I wish for 
you  all, success, health and happiness!  

Above all, please remember to brush morning and night and Floss! 

Love and peace to all, 

Dr Zoll 


